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June 16, 2020 
 
Michelle Rice 
Recall Analyst 
Department of Transportation 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590 
Office: 202-366-1060 

Subject: Cummins PowerDrive EV Drivetrains 

NHTSA NS No. – 20V-251 
Manufacture number: FL-850 

Ms. Michelle, 

There will be no publications for noncompliant recall for 20V-251. 

All vehicles within this recall campaign have been repaired, per Cummins repair details, cable ties were 
installed on the subject connectors in February 2020 prior to any publications of a Dealer’s Bulletin or 
Owner Notification. All repairs were completed by Cummins at the customer location.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Andy Jones 
Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

Daimler Trucks North America 
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Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 


